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Comments: Leave them open. It's public land and people like myself with limited mobility cannot hike in- we need

our vehicles. When you close an area to motorized travel, you put the physically disabled into a  no-travel

allowed ban on entry. 

It's already limited to high clearance and 4-wheel drive because of road conditions- to close those roads makes it

impossible for anyone but the physically fit to access those areas. There are plenty of wilderness areas already

for those who like to hike and backpack in.

Do not restrict the access in national forests by closing primitive roads in the apache-Sitgreaves forest. 

Thank you.


